
 

June ___, 2023 

To: Prospective Consultants 

Re: Regional Rural Revitalization (R3) Strategies Consortium - Qualified Consultant List 

 

The Regional Rural Revitalization (R3) Strategies Consortium (“Consortium”) is updating its list of 
prospective consultants interested in providing architectural, engineering, photogrammetric mapping, 
transportation planning, and/or land surveying services (and related services) to the Consortium. 

Per OAR 137-048-0120, consultants who are engaged in the lawful practice of their profession and 
interested in providing the services mentioned above to the Consortium are encouraged to submit a 
statement describing their qualifications and related performance information to the Consortium. 

The Consortium will use the requested information to update its list of prospective consultants. The 
Consortium intends to use the list to solicit services for future projects for which the direct appointment 
procedure or informal selection procedure is an authorized selection procedure. The Consortium may 
also appoint one or more engineers of record from this list. The Consortium updates its prospective 
consultant list every two years, and those consultants who have not submitted their qualifications in the 
past two years will be purged from the list. 

If your firm is interested in being on the Consortium’s list of qualified consultants, please submit a 
statement describing your qualifications (including a detailed description of the type(s) of services you 
provide) and related performance information to: 

R3 Strategies Consortium 
Attn: Managing Director 
242 S Broadway 
Burns, Oregon 97720 

Responses may also be submitted via email to: ______________ with the subject line: FY24 & FY25 SOQ 
Response. 

Statements of qualifications are due on or before 4:00 p.m. on Tuesday, August 15, 2023 
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